
Old Town San Diego Community Planning Group 
March 2021 Elections

The Old Town San Diego Community Planning Group will 

not conduct balloted elections in March 2021.  Balloted 

elections will not take place until after the COVID-19 local 

emergency order has been lifted. 

(Council Policy 600-24 provides governance to community 
planning groups, and last April, the City Council approved a 
temporary amendment to the Council Policy for the duration of the 
COVID-19 local emergency.  The amendment contained several 
supplemental procedures including suspension of annual March 
elections until after the declaration of local emergency.)


